Arthur Ungar

I commend the Department of Ecology for making sure we have more clean trucks on our roads in
Washington by upholding the Advanced Clean Truck (ACT) and Heavy-Duty Low NOx Omnibus
(HDO) rules. I strongly support Ecology's proposed rules on ACT and HDO, which are critical for
improving public health and meeting our statutory greenhouse gas emission limits.



